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Thank you, Madame President,
Turkmenistan extends its warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of Singapore to the UPR Working Group session.
Positively assessing the efforts made by the Government of Singapore in strengthening the promotion and protection of human rights, and its inclusive approach to human rights issues;
and
Welcoming the implementation of the various measures aiming to expand education, housing, health services.
Turkmenistan recommends:
1. to take further steps on strengthening the protection of the rights of children, women and persons with disabilities; 

2. to continue implementing its socio-economic and development strategies, in way that it would cover all sectors of society. 

3. to enhance ongoing efforts to review and bring the legislation in line with the commitment to the international human rights obligations of Singapore;
Finally, we wish Singapore every success during its 3rd cycle of UPR. 
I thank you.
Geneva, “12” May 2021
